
Daily Bulletin 

Friday, August 25, 2023 

 

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 

 

Space is filling up for the Comic Book / Sci-Fi Academic Prep.  So teleport, open a breach, 

cast a spell, or travel at lightspeed to room 702 before it’s too late. You would have first 

lunch. Sign-up before school or after school.  

 

Congratulations to our 2022-2023 Yearbook "A Year in Our Shoes" as it received a 1st 

Place Ribbon at the Del Mar Fair Grounds!  Way to go Yearbook Staff!!  

 

Yearbook has some openings this year!! We need you! No art or creativity experience 

needed! This is a great opportunity to help build the school yearbook!!  Why choose 

Yearbook? When a student is able to show that they were an active member of a hard 

working team, it helps showcase their overall skills in multitasking, socializing, 

developing ideas from concept to execution, and everything in between. A well-rounded 

portfolio is very important in whichever direction you choose to move forward in your 

academic career. 

 

If you are interested, please scan this code and fill out the google form! We also welcome 

Yearbook theme ideas, too!  The code is posted on your yearbook page which can be 

accessed from the Front page of the Standley Website!  See Ms. Botts in Room 513 if you 

have questions! 
 

 
 

Basketball and Track and field sign-up deadline is today!  Please visit sdusdathletics.com 

or look for the QR codes around campus for sign-up information!  Information for students 

that signed up should be going out this weekend or early next week!  Good luck! 

 

Have a Fast Friday! 


